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1. Background

1.1
The decisions relating to the 2003/4 budget require there to be a review of the Libraries & Information Service, with the intention of saving £25,000 in 2003/4 and £50,000 in subsequent full years. 

2. Current Situation

2.1 As outlined in the Report to the Finance Scrutiny Committee [2nd. July 2003], a Review of the Library Service has been prepared and a number of options will be discussed with relevant Ward Members.

2.2 Following this, a paper will be taken to Cabinet, which will detail the options and their implications, for members to make a final decision.  It is anticipated that the options that will be discussed will achieve the required level of saving.
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